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Surprise Thank-You Messages
Dear Parent, P g

MNamaste!

We trust this message finds you in good health and high spirits. As we approach the upcoming Teacher's
Day, we have a heartwarming initiative that we hope you'll join us in.

Our teachers work tirelessly day in and day out, nurturing and educating our students. It's their passion and
commitment that make our school a truly special place. This Teacher's Day, let's come together to express
our gratitude and appreciation for their unwavering dedication.

This year, we want to make Teacher's Day memorable by collecting surprise thank-you messages from
parents and students. We invite you to send a heartfelt text message or even a short video message
expressing your gratitude for the exceptional work our teachers do, latest by 31 August 2024.

Here's how you can participate:

1. Compose a heartfelt thank you message/ video for your child's teacher.

2. Send your messages/ videos via emails to the following email addresses:

Class6to 8
thankyouteacher6ioB @vivekanandschool.in

Class 9 & 10
thankyouteacher9 10@vivekanandschool.in

Class 11 & 12
thankyouteacherll_12@vivekanandschool.in

Your messages will be compiled into a special presentation and shared with our teachers on Teacher's Day.
Your words of appreciation will surely brighten their day and let them know how much they are valued and
loved. Your participation will mean the world to them.

You may involve your children as well in this meaningful gesture. It's a wonderful opportunity for them to
express their appreciation and gratitude for the educators who guide them on their learning journey.

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to receiving your messages of appreciation.
Warm regards

FPoonam Sharma
Principal (Officiating)
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